October 28, 1940

To Members,
National Basketball Committee:

Enclosed is set of basketball interpretation bulletins,
Believe it or not, a considerable amount of work has gone
into the preparation of this mat erial, It is sent to you
with the thought that if you are called upon to assist
with any interpretation meetings, these comments will save
you considerable time and enable you to easily organize

the program.
Yours truly,
Secretary
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